
Application:  Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment Concept and Stage1 Works -
Modification 6 - Inclusion of Precinct Village and Carpark Building Envelope and Sydney Football 
Stadium Stage 2 (Construction and Operation) Modification 7 (SSD-9835-Mod-7) 40-44 Driver 
Avenue, Moore Park 
 
Providing comment: I support the inclusion of landscaping on top of the carpark and in the 
area around the Stadium. 
 
I do not give political donations. I live nearby and I support the welfare of the natural 
environment. 
 
My comment: It is imperative that the existing trees on the periphery of this development along 
Driver Avenue and Moore Park Road NOT be removed or DAMAGED in any way - not the 
canopy and not the ROOTS. Excavation of the site must respect these trees and the new 
landscaping needs to include low grasses and greenery right across to the surrounding 
pedestrian footpaths of these streets. Up to a few years ago there was greenery there but it was 
brutally removed by a front-end loader causing possible damage to roots. Please do NOT take 
this as an excuse for removing trees now. Look after them.  
 
I enthusiastically support the proposed landscaping of the roof of the carpark. It must also be 
MAINTAINED by the ‘football’ custodians. There is no such thing as a no-maintenance urban 
landscape. 

 


